
 

 ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Parent Survey​ ​           20th January 2025 

 

Dear Chiltern Families, 

 

Thank you to all those who took part in the recent parent survey.  We had 133 responses which was fabulous. 

We have reviewed the results and would like to share with you some key successes and ways forward. 

 

2024 This year, these are just some of the things you told us we are doing well: 

●​ My child feels safe at this school (98% strongly agree or agree). 

●​ The school lets you know how my child is doing (98% strongly agree or agree). 

●​ My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school  (96% strongly agree or agree). 

●​ The school makes me aware of what my child will be learning during the year (93% strongly agree or 

agree) . 

●​ My child does well at this school (92% strongly agree or agree) . 

 

These are the questions that a few of you would like to see improvement with: 

●​ My child has SEND and the school gives them the support that they need (13%  disagree). 

Teachers and staff will explain to parents about the support that is available and used to help pupils 
with SEND and the SENCO will continue to do this at EHCP review meetings. Parent’s receive a copy of 
their child’s pupil passport at parent’s evenings which details their current targets and additional 
support they receive.  

●​ When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with quickly (3% strongly disagree 

and 7% don’t know).  

We will clarify to all parents the communications channels that are open, so that problems can be 

sorted quickly. 88% of parents agree and strongly agree that this works well at the moment. 

●​ My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively (13% 

disagree, 6% strongly disagree and 3% don’t know).  

The Junior Leadership Team will continue to raise awareness of the terminology of bullying in their 
meetings and assemblies. The teachers will reinforce these during lessons and when children have 
disagreements.  We use the term ‘STOP’ which means Several Times On Purpose! We have posters 
around the school and we will share this with you in our newsletters. (13% disagree, 6% strongly 
disagree and 3% don’t know).  
 

As a school we are continually wanting to improve, this is why your feedback is so important to us.  We will 

update you on the progress we are making and invite you to give us more feedback at a later date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

JMarshall 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


